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24 November 2022 

 

Media commentary 

AF Legal Group Ltd (ASX: AFL) (AFL, or the Company) notes the media commentary published on 22 
November 2022 and 23 November 2022 in Australian Financial Review. 

AFL made an announcement to the market on 9 November 2022 outlining an error in its FY22 
Remuneration Report and correcting the position, in compliance with its legal obligations. Accordingly, 
much of the information disclosed in the article supports and justifies AFL’s reasons for making that 
disclosure. 

-ENDS- 

This announcement has been approved by the Board of AFL. 

For any questions, please contact:  
 
Aidan Brooksby – Director, Automic Markets 
aidan.brooksby@automicgroup.com.au   
+61 431 716 947 
 
Priyamvada (Pia) Rasal - Company Secretary 
Pia.rasal@automicgroup.com.au  
+61 3 7037 9545 
 
 
 
About AFL 
  
The Company and its subsidiaries (Group) principal activities is a tech enabled law firm that currently 
specialises in family and relationship law. The Group provides advice to clients in respect of divorce, 
separation, property and children’s matters together with related and ancillary services such as 
litigation. For more information, please visit www.australianfamilylawyers.com.au.  
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